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Blessing to All: 

By: Richard Pickard  

 

Blessings to All: 

 

 

Today is All Souls Day. Remember those who have departed. 

 

This year, in the current circumstances due to the “Covid-19” 
pandemic, the Plenary Indulgences for the deceased faithful will be 

extended throughout the entire month of November. 

 

Vatican News: By means of the decree, the Apostolic Penitentiary “confirms 

and extends for the entire month of November 2021 all the spiritual benefits 
already granted on 22 October 2020” – that is, it allows the faithful to gain 

plenary indulgences for the souls in purgatory by visiting a cemetery on 
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every day in November and praying for those who have died; normally, the 

indulgence is limited to the first eight days of the month. 

A second plenary indulgence is also established for the day of the 

commemoration of the faithful departed, All Souls’ Day, November 2. The 
current decree allows the faithful to obtain that indulgence for the benefit of 

the deceased on any day of November, at their choice. 
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The International Catholic Family Newsletter 

Is Published Monthly 
 

Our mission statement is to motivate people to pray and to be 

Christian examples in their work, home and with others, for those 

needing the Light in a world of Darkness.  

https://www.catholicfamilynewsletter.com 

 

I am watching over you. Pray my children,  

Pray, Pray, Pray, My Rosary For The Salvation of 

Sinners 
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